Casual Employee/Classified Substitutes Working in Temporary Assignments

In order for Human Resources to assist you in obtaining employment promptly, once your temporary assignment has ended, please do one of the following:

· If you were previously an approved classified substitute, your name will automatically be returned to the roster upon completion of your temporary assignment. Please contact Ginette Wainwright at 780-417-8250 to confirm that your SubFinder Substitute Profile has been set up properly.

· If you were originally hired into a temporary assignment and wish to become a classified substitute upon completion of your assignment, please contact Elsie Planetta at 780-417-8130.   Note: If you are not interested in becoming a classified substitute your file will automatically be terminated at the end of your temporary assignment.

· If you wish to be removed from the classified substitute roster, please advise Human Resources in writing or call Ginette Wainwright at 780-417-8250. Your name will be removed from the SubFinder System and you will no longer receive calls for employment.

